Dear Cubs Fans,

Thank you to all who sent their best wishes to Wrigley Field as we celebrated the 100th birthday of the Friendly Confines on April 23. We have been touched by how much Wrigley Field means to so many of our fans. 

As you know, we have been working tirelessly to win a World Series, preserve Wrigley Field and invest in our community. This is why our Wrigley Field restoration and expansion plan is so important. 

We have to put the team and the fans first. So today we are asking the City of Chicago to approve a revised expansion plan that includes our original proposal to add several signs and a revised seating configuration in the outfield.  If approved, we are prepared to get construction started.  

The bleacher expansion, including the outfield signs, are an integral part of the overall Planned Development and will be a tremendous source of revenue to help fund other parts of the restoration.  The revised expansion plan also includes additional seating and open spaces in the Budweiser Bleachers, new group terraces in right and left field, enclosed hospitality areas and new outfield lighting.  The overall capacity of the ballpark will not increase from the number of fans we can accommodate today.
The following video message from Cubs Chairman Tom Ricketts will tell you why it’s time to act now and exercise the team’s right to invest in Wrigley Field.

Our expansion plan will provide the revenue needed to preserve the greatest ballpark in baseball and invest in building a championship ballclub. We welcome your help in this process. 

Nearly 30,000 of you have lent your support to us by signing up at WrigleyField.com. If you haven’t signed our petition, please visit our site to add your voice. We will continue to communicate regularly as the project moves forward.

To save Wrigley Field and give our players the advantages they need to compete, we must move forward with our master plan for Wrigley Field. We appreciate your support. 

